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I feel that voting should be done in person. It is a civic duty to do so. Mail-in ballots 

are to easily forgotten or they don't get counted properly. In person voting takes 

these chances away. There can be instances where someone can't vote in person. 

There should be avenues open to them, but the rules to this action should be very 

strict. We all voted just fine in person before the Democrats brought in mail-in ballots. 

So SB210 should be passed. Thank you for allowing me this opportunity to submit 

my testimony.  


